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I am writing in opposition to SB210. Taking away mail-in voting would only hurt 

Oregon voters and unnecessarily prevent people from casting their vote. For 

example, my mother has a neurological condition making it very difficult for her to go 

to a polling location due to her mobility issues. Mail-in voting simplifies this process 

for her and makes voting possible. There has never been evidence of wide spread 

voter fraud and there is no good reason to take away a system that allows people to 

vote easily.  


